Resignation Letter

Zhihua Lai
1 Buchannon Apartments, Broad Street, Great Cambourne, Cambridgeshire, CB23 6HE
07939518997   zhihua.lai@ranplan.co.uk

 

30/04/2015
 
Dear Sara J Gawthorpe,
CC: Professor Richard Langley
Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation from University of Sheffield, effective from [30/April/2015]. 
My supervisor, Professor Richard Langley, has agreed to waive the period of notice.
I hope this is sufficient for you to find a replacement for me. If I can help to train my replacement or tie up any loose ends, please let me know.
Thank you very much for the opportunity to work here.

Sincerely,

Zhihua Lai
